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Army Corps releases draft Clean Air Act General Conformity Determination 
 
PHILADELPHIA (Nov. 14, 2013) – The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Philadelphia District released for 
public comment its Draft Clean Air Act General Conformity Determination, dated November 14, 2013, for the 
Great Egg Harbor Inlet to Townsends Inlet Coastal Storm Damage Reduction Project.  
 
Electronic copies of the Draft General Conformity can be viewed from the link above. To request paper copies, 
please write or e-mail to the addresses below or call (215) 656-6515. Comments may be submitted via regular 
mail to the Environmental Resources Branch (Attn: Steve Allen), Philadelphia District, U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers, Wanamaker Building, 100 Penn Square East, Philadelphia, PA 19107. Comments may also be 
submitted via e-mail to the Public Affairs Office. Comments should be submitted by Dec. 9, 2013. 

Public Notice 

http://www.nap.usace.army.mil/
http://www.nap.usace.army.mil/Portals/39/docs/Civil/Public%20Notice/DRAFT_FINAL_GC_GtEGG_WEB.pdf
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